











Dear Parent/Carer

1st March 2023

Increase in the cost of After School & Holiday Clubs 2023

It is with regret that we have to inform you that the cost of after school & holiday clubs will increase from the 1st April 2023 and again on 1st April 2024. This is due to the rising costs of running the clubs.

We have been fortunate enough to be granted some funding from the School's charitable trust and Extended Services team would like to thank them for this help. This allows us to make two staggered increases in the cost of clubs rather than one large increase.

Please see the table below for the new cost of clubs for children that fall under the **Bournemouth, Christchurch & Poole Council (BCP).**

	1 st April 2023	1 st April 2024
After School Club	£15.00	-
Holiday Club	£32.00	£35.00

For children that fall outside of this area (Dorset & Hampshire) please contact:

Amanda Hook (Extended Services Manager)

Tel: 01202 525107 - Ext 272

Direct Line: 01202 636805

Email: amandahook@linwood.bournemouth.sch.uk

